
Dear Members of the Senate Rules Committee: 

I urge swift passage of HB 2655A out of committee and onto a full vote by the Senate.   Please 

reject the A15 amendment.  This amendment only further delays resolution of the inequity that 

exists between parents that know their legal rights and those who don't.    

Thank you for your help to ensure that parents have the tools to create an education program that 

supports their child's needs and well being. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Shultz 

12860 SW Glenhaven Street 

Portland, OR  97225 

 


